
Colonel Ann Wright
eyewitness of: 

The Gaza Flotilla
Colonel Wright will be speaking in Albuquerque on July 
27, 2010 at 7 pm.  Her talk will be held at the 1st 
Congregational Church which is at the northwest corner 
of Lomas and Girard.  There is additional parking at the 
school which is on the east side of Girard.
Donations are requested.  This is a fundraising tour to 
raise money to go to Gaza again.  Colonel Wright will also 
have books on sale.  Colonel Wright resigned her state 
department position over our invasion of Iraq and has 
been working in the peace movement since.
Come and learn from an eyewitness what happened when 
Israel stopped the flotilla of boats trying to bring 

humanitarian supplies to Gaza.

Tuesday July 27, 2010
7:00 pm to 9:00 pm

1st Congregational Church
Lomas and Girard Streets

Terry Riley  (505) 899-6275   Terryactivist@aol.com


